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 I strongly oppose HB3075! Again another bill aimed at law abiding citizens,this will 

not be followed by criminals therefore it will not fix or change anything. This bill is also  

unconsitutional and the passing of it should not be based solely on ones opinion or 

dislike of firearms.  

Thank you for your time. 


